
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

   

The Ascension of the Lord - Year C 
2nd June 2019 

 
 

 

 Confirmation Programme 2019 

From various reports the programme continued to run quite smoothly with the workshops over 

the past week. For this coming week, parents are asked to read p. 15 and assist their children 

complete the home activity on page 16. After Mass, this weekend parents are required to 

complete a form to indicate their preferences for the Confirmation ceremonies.  

 

 

 

 

 
Catholic Enrichment Programme 

 

Adults and older teenagers who have an interest in the Catholic faith are advised that a five-month programme will begin 

in June with an introductory night on Wednesday 19th in St Paul’s parish meeting room. The meeting is of one-hour 

duration and begins at 7:00 PM sharp. The programme is suitable for those who would like to be initiated into the 

Catholic faith as well as for people of the Catholic faith who would like to be refreshed. Please indicate interest by 

contact our parish secretary, Elizabeth, in parish office hours. 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Finance Council 

A meeting a been rescheduled to this coming Tuesday at 6:30 PM in the parish meeting room in Camden. It is 

anticipated to be a comparatively brief meeting as there are no major decisions to be taken. More news next 

week. 
 

 



 

 

 

Choir 

Parishioners at our Sunday morning Masses – especially 10:00 AM – have been able to experience the beautiful 

sacred music of our choir almost every week of the year. Indeed, the quality of sacred music at all our Masses 

is beautiful and engaging. The choir is open to all our parishioners who have an interest and a little talent when 

it comes to leading the music at Mass. If interested in knowing a little more, please speak to the choir director, 

Ilona, after Mass. Males are especially encouraged. Very fulfilling! 

 

 

 

 

 

Interparish Southern Highlands Golf Day 

Owing to a sharp rise in costs, the interparish golf day in the Southern Highlands was 

cancelled a few months ago. However, the costs for the day have since been renegotiated 

with a new date having been established. For those who are interested, the new day is 

Sunday 3 November at The Highlands Golf Club in Mittagong. It is anticipated that in 2021, 

the date will return to the weekend after Mothers’ Day to take advantage of the beautiful 

Autumn weather. For those who have been playing for many years, the golf day was initially 

scheduled in the spring but eventually changed to the autumn when the weather is 

generally a little more stable. Always a great day. 

 

 

 

Adoration ~ Our Lady Help of Christians, Rosemeadow 

Our Lady Help of Christians Parish, Rosemeadow will be holding their Annual Procession in honour 

of the Blessed Sacrament on 23 June at 2.30pm. This is the Solemnity of the Body and Blood of 

Jesus Christ, known traditionally as Corpus Christi. The occasion will include Scripture Readings, 

Rosary, Procession and Benediction. This is for all Parishes in the Macarthur Region, and all are 

welcome to join in this witness to our Eucharistic Lord among us. And as an added bonus, those 

attending will have the opportunity to experience the beautiful new church. The address is 80 

Demetrius Road, Rosemeadow. Always a life-giving experience! 


